
Granville House 2012 

Despite the awful weather of the summer term we had 

fantastic weather as we headed off to Brixham for our 

residential trip 

 

After settling in it was 

straight on with the activities. 

The abseiling was a real 

challenge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



We really enjoyed the sailing 

and we all took a turn of 

steering the boat. 

 

 

 

 

 

The crate challenge was great 

fun and we all felt safe because 

of the helmets and harnesses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had to keep the safety rope tight and take the weight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The leap of Faith made us push ourselves to overcome our 

fears.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming back down was great fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In the problem 

solving 

activities we 

had to work 

together as a 

team. 

We all got rather wet, but it was good fun! 



 

 

We all had the chance 

to go out on the water. 

We made our own rafts 

and learned how to 

paddle a Canadian canoe 

– it’s all about team 

work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Every morning we 

had to make our own 

breakfast and packed 

lunch. We had to be 

responsible for 

remembering 

everything we 

needed for the day. 



 

 

 

We worked in teams of six all 

week. We had to keep the 

centre clean and tidy as well 

as work together on the 

activities. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had to learn to get 

along with each other and trust 

our team members. 

 



So, would we go again? Definitely!!!!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


